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I am grateful for the opportunity to 
receive NHHF’s financial support, 
which goes along with the idea of 
working together towards a 
healthcare system that provides high 
quality care to Hispanic patients and 
other vulnerable populations. 
Knowing that I have the support of 
people before me serves as 
motivation to continue working 
towards my goal of becoming a 

physician leader that paves the way for other Hispanic students and patients in the 
future.  
 


